





METHOD OF OPERATION CHANGE

To Whom It May Concern at the SLA,
We greatly appreciate all you have done to keep us afloat in these unusua|

times and circumstances. Our employees, management and families are
very thankful for the privilege to continue to serve New York City.

Due to conditions outside of our control, specifically COVID-19 and/or
issues related to the COVID-19 restrictions and shutdowns, we seek to

be approved for permanent outdoor backyard space usage.

Thank you very much for your attentiveness to this notice.

Cheers,

Greg Lebedowicz
Managing Member
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